	Minute of Meeting of Colintraive and Glendaruel Development Trust Board Sunday 23rd September 2012; 15.30; Glendaruel Hall

	Present:
	Charles Dixon-Spain (CDS); Colin Boyd (CB); Sandra Wilson (SW); Jim Wilson (JW); Colin Boyd (CB); Alex McNaughton (AMcN)

	In attendance:
	

	Apologies:
	Jim McLuckie (JMcL); Sadie Dixon-Spain (SDS); Rhona Sutherland (RS)

	
	CDS welcomed Jim Wilson to the board.

	Previous minutes:
	Minute of the August meeting was proposed by CB and seconded by AMcN. 



	Finance:
	This agenda item was postponed until the next meeting due to RS’s absence

	
	

	Matters arising:
	Colintraive Path/Shop/ Parking 
The signage issue had been resolved by the Community Council. AMcN advised that in future there would be A&BC guidelines regarding signage.

The pathway plans were progressing.

	
	Wind Farms
A summary of a discussion of three local wind farm proposals is contained in confidential addendum.

	
	Stronafian Forest  
There was no news further to RS’s recent e-mail correspondence to the board.

	
	Glendaruel Hall  and Glen Focus Group

The result of the Glen Hall funding application was awaited. 
There was no further progress with the focus group conclusions.

	
	Housing
CDS and CB attended the housing meeting with Derek Logie, who would draft a housing survey which would be distributed to the board for comment.

	
	Community Woodland Association AGM
CDS had attended the event and had chaired the Sunday session. CDS reported that there had been an inspirational presentation on Forest Crofts 
Windfarm
Three proposed local windfarm applications were discussed:  Kilbridemore (Banks);  Lephinchapel (Burcote);  Ardtaraig (Lomond Wind).   The Board concluded that –

1.  CGDT should not act as interface/negotiator between Banks and other affected local communities

2. CGDT should keep all options open at present, given that a community benefit could be negotiated from any of the three

3. The possibility of arranging a combined meeting between the community and all three companies should be explored as the proposals progress
Wind farm
W

	Correspondence:

	There was none



	AOCB:

	A further discussion of the Healthy Walking Group’s plan to create a circuit around the Glen west and old roads occurred. The board considered the development of such a route was a good idea in principle.


	
	

	Future Meetings:


	 The next meeting was arranged for Monday 15th October 2012 in Colintraive Hall at 18.00.



	
	The meeting ended at 15.00

	
	

	
	

	
	

	ADOPTION:    
	Proposed:
 

                             

	
	Seconded:


	
	SIGNED:  
       

	
	Chairman:
 

 

	
	DATE:       



